
 
 
Welcome to our                  edition.   
 
After the governments recent announcement we can now start working towards a 
slow recovery.   We are looking forward to seeing you all in the near future and 
have prepared a roadmap for the coming months to help us in the planning of 
opening up our services.  
 
 Roadmap 

 This roadmap is under weekly reviews and is subject to change.    
 We will monitor government guidance and local infection rates. 
 If deemed necessary we will delay moving to the next step and even revise the  
 roadmap as necessary. 
     

Step 1 
 
Expected 8th March 

Step 2 
 
Expected 12th April 

Step 3 
 
Expected 17th May 

Step 4 
 
Expected 21st June 

Office Open 
 
Work Placements 
 
Get-Together Club 
 
Children’s Fun Club 
(max 6 members) 
 
Youth Club  
(max 8 members) 
 
Zoom Drama 
 
 
No Visitors 
 
 
 
 
 
Staff masks  
Compulsory 

Office Open 
 
Work Placements 
 
Get-Together Club 
 
Children’s Fun Club 
(max 12 members) 
 
Youth Club  
(max 15 members) 
 
Drama 
(max 6 members) 
 
Visitors by appointment 
only and not during  
club times 
 
 
 
Staff masks  
Compulsory 

Office Open 
 
Work Placements 
 
Get-Together Club 
 
Children’s Fun Club 
(no limit) 
 
Youth Club  
(no limit) 
 
Drama 
(max 12 members) 
 
Visitors by appointment 
only and not during  
club times 
 
 
 
Staff masks  
Compulsory 
 

Office Open 
 
Work Placements 
 
Get-Together Club 
 
Children’s Fun Club 
(no limit) 
 
Youth Club  
(no limit) 
 
Drama 
(no limit) 
 
Visitors ad-hoc 
 
 
 
Trips starting back up 
 
Staff masks reviewed 



MEMBERS, FAMILY, FRIENDS AND CORE FUNDRAISING GROUP 
 EVENTS, DONATIONS ETC 

     
 £2226.30 Christmas Jumper Day 
 £160.00 Christmas Raffle 
 £150.00 Reindeer Cake Raffle— Cakealicious By Sam Gretton  
 £50.00 Pauline Hunter— extra cakes  
 £40.00 Sale Items 
 £25.00 In lieu of Christmas Cards  - S. Robson £15 and F. Williams £10 
 £20.00 via William Brookes’ Grandma 
 £100.00 Via Luke and Cameron  
 £100.00 Eileen Gibbon via Andrew Allison 
 £100.00 Via Alfie Smailes 
 
We would like to give a huge thank you to all that have continue to support us. 
 
Easter, Spring and Plain Masks — Now Available £3.50 each, please contact office    
All proceeds donated by Pauline Hunter. 

NOTICE BOARD 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all members who supported us on our first 
ever virtual AGM meeting.  It was lovely that so many made the effort to join us, we know how 
difficult this would be for some of you. 
 
Trustees:- Julie Carter—Secretary  
 
Re-elected:- 
Jayne Shepherd –Chair  
Karen Taylor—Treasurer 
Ami Carroll 
Marlene Barnard 
Co-opted Trustees—Jamie Allison 
One Trustee place still available—contact office if interested. 
 
Our trustees are made up of volunteers who work with us towards improving services for all 
our children and young adults.  The past year has certainly been a challenge and we look  
forward to the future.   
 
Trustees Annual Report 2020 on view in resource centre or via the following link:- 
http://hsnsg.org.uk.wp.downloads/annual-report/ 
 

Our next AGM Tues 8th March 2022 - 6pm 


